
Clear Lake Area Ski Club Members and Friends,  
Happy Spring! 
 
Lots of News:   
1. April 23 CLASC Happy Hour and Member meeting 
2. Membership Renewal time 
3. Officers for 2021-2022 needed 
4. 2022 and 2023 Texas Ski Council (TSC) Trips – Signups and Trip Leaders 
5. Activities 
6. Travel Information   
 
 
1. Come on back!!    
It’s still on!  An actual CLASC meeting this Friday, April 23, at South Shore Golf Clubhouse.  
Happy Hour at 5:30 pm, meeting at 6:30 pm 
Address:  4300 South Shore Blvd, League City, TX 77573 map 
Bar service and limited dining menu are available.   
Let’s get caught up with our friends and start signing up for trips! 
Note that COVID protocols are still in place, with masks required and the dining area at 75% capacity.   
CLASC has a laminating machine!  We’ll have it at the meeting for laminating your very precious 
Vaccination Card.  It is recommended that you make a copy of your card before laminating (or laminate 
the copy!) 
 
Another CLASC HH and Meeting is in work for May – date and details TBD 
 
2. Time to renew your Club membership 
Our Membership year is May – April.  Dues are $30 for Single, $50 for Family.  The Membership 
Application will be available at the meeting, and is on the web page:  https://clasc.org/membership   
 
3. Volunteers needed to fill CLASC Officer positions 
Many of our current officer volunteers are willing to continue to serve, unless someone else is interested in 
stepping in to their position. There are also several open spots on the Board.  
Slate of Elected Officers for 2021-2022 (to be voted on at the May Member Meeting TBD): 
President – Ken Stuchly 
Vice President Trips – Gayle Brown 
Vice President Admin & Membership – Dan Willett 
Vice President Activities & Programs – Nancy Steger 
Vice President Marketing & Merchandise – OPEN 
Treasurer – Velma Stuchly 
 
Positions to be appointed by new board: 
Assistant VP Trips – OPEN 
Assistant VP Activities & Programs – Ann Zimmerman 
Texas Ski Council Representative – OPEN (Gayle Brown, Acting) 
Audit Chair – Keith Zimmerman 
Webmaster – Jim Moncur 
Communications – OPEN (Gayle Brown, Acting) 
Member-at-Large – Dan Willett 
Member-at-Large – Keith Zimmerman 
 
Nominations for all positions will be accepted. If you are interested in helping the Club by serving as an 
officer for the next year, contact Ken Stuchly, kenclasc@comcast.net   
 
 
4. 2022 and 2023 Texas Ski Council (TSC) Trips list – Signups and Trip Leaders 



We are making plans for ski and adventure trips for next two years!!   
The 2021-2022 TSC Trips Flyer is attached with estimated CLASC prices. 
The 2022-2023 TSC Trips Flyer is attached with early, estimated CLASC prices.   
We are looking for CLASC Trip Leaders and Assistants for all of these trips.  Contact VP Trips, Gayle 
Brown, if you are interested in helping make these trips a reality:  GBrown.clasc@yahoo.com   
 
Reservation deposits of $100 per person are being accepted now.   The deposit will hold your spot on a 
trip and is refundable until the first Trip payment is due (usually Aug or Sept this year).  Checks, made to 
CLASC, can be brought to any Club event, or mailed to the PO Box:   CLASC, PO Box 58623, Houston, 
TX 77258-8623 
 
5. Activities 
As we ease back into socializing, we’re looking for your input on Club activities for the summer.  Happy 
hour/grill party at a member’s home? Skeeters baseball, anyone? Nature park outing?  Contact Nancy, 
nhsteger@yahoo.com, and/or Ann, annzimm@sbcglobal.net with your suggestions.  
 
6. Travel Information 
See the attached Travel Article for information and links from the TSA, CDC, U.S. Department of State, 
and Condé Nast Traveler for some of the latest updates on travel guidelines and restrictions.   
 
Stay SAFE!  See y’all Friday! 
Gayle Brown 
VP Trips  
Clear Lake Area Ski Club 
 


